
 

January 27, 2021 

Greetings from your Information Systems and Technology Team!  

 
 

In the spirit of a new year and fresh start we would like to dedicate this quarter's newsletter to all things "new" from our 
department.  We are also highlighting an opportunity for you to help us improve the user experience in Banner by participating in 
our technology survey.  

New Form - Technology Project Request  

To better support the implementation of new projects at University of Dallas our department has created a Project Request Form. The 
Project Request Form will ensure proper tracking of your requested, approved, and in progress technology projects.  Please visit the 
university website for the request form link.  The website also answers some frequently asked questions including the difference 

between a project request and a support ticket: https://udallas.edu/offices/technology/information-systems-projects.php   

New Opportunity - Technology Survey 

We invite you to participate in our optional technology survey with primary focus on your experience utilizing Banner. Even if you do 
not interact with Banner daily we still invite you to participate and provide any feedback or suggestions. Your judgment about the 
quality of services and Banner systems is important to us. This survey is intended to help our team learn where we are succeeding, areas 
for improvement, and identify any new services we can provide to support you better.  

The survey will be open from 1/27/2021 to 2/12/2021. We thank you in advance for taking the time to participate.  More information 
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